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Reciprocation Agreement 

North Carolina currently holds reciprocal agreements with several other states for Escort 

Vehicle Certifications.  If you hold an active Escort Vehicle Operator certification in one of the 

following states, you are approved to escort loads in the state of North Carolina. 

Arizona 
Colorado* 
Florida 
Georgia 
Minnesota 
Oklahoma 
Pennsylvania 
Utah 
Virginia 
Washington 
 
Your official Escort Vehicle Operator/Pilot Car certification card and driver’s license must be 
available for inspection by law enforcement while escorting loads through North Carolina. 
 
*North Carolina certifications are not recognized in Colorado at this time. 
 
Before escorting oversize/overweight loads in other states, please contact the appropriate 
states individually for any additional requirements they may have. 
 
If you have one of these states’ certifications, but would also like to obtain a North Carolina 
certification card, you may apply by submitting the EVO Certification Application, a copy of your 
State certified driving record and a copy of your out-of-state certification card to our office. 
 


